
 

 

 

 

SES   298/2020                                                             Sarasas Ektra School 

                                                        17th April 2021 

Subject The 6th announcement on the emergency school closure due to the respreading of COVID-19 

Dear Parents  

Due to the present situation where the number of people who have been infected has greatly increased, 

the Ministry of Education has therefore ordered the school to postpone its on-site activities until the 30th of April 

2021. This announcement concerns multiple schedule changes of the school.  

1. Schedule Changes  

 

Details  Former Schedule Adjusted Schedule 

1. Summer School 26th April – 7th May 2021 Summer school is cancelled.  

(The refund policy is explained in item 

number 2.)  

2. Student uniform 

purchasing  

Kindergarten and 

primary: 27th April – 7th 

May 2021  

Secondary: 3rd – 7th May 

2021   

Kindergarten: 3rd – 7th May 2021  

Secondary: 10th – 14th May 2021  

** If the new semester’s starting date is to be 

postponed OR the school needs to teach 

online, the date of student uniform 

purchasing may be changed. Please wait for 

further announcements.  

3. Grades are announced 

through Checker (only for 

secondary students).  

30th April 2021  Unchanged  

4. Grades are announced 

though student emails (only 

for students in 

kindergarten and primary 

levels).  

3rd - 7th May 2021  Unchanged  

5. Grades announcement for 

students withdrawing 

4th May 2021  Unchanged – Parents and students visiting 

the school for grade collection must strictly 

comply with COVID-19 transmission 

prevention.  

6. Downloading class 

schedules  

17th May 2021  Please wait for the new announcement 

from the school  

7. New semester 1/2021 starts.  19th – 20th May 2021  

 

 



 

 

 

2. Refund of Summer School’s Fee  

• Parents fill out the document in Google Form by Friday 7th May 2021. To access the 

document, please log in to student emails (studentid@ektra.ac.th) or scan the QR code 

provided. The document has been sent out through Important Message in Google Classroom. 

Please note that the document cannot be accessed with other emails and is only accessible 

through student’s school email accounts.  

• If there are multiple students in the same family, kindly use only 1 document per 1 student.  

• Once the school receives complete information, the summer school’s fee will be refunded to 

parents’ accounts within 5 business days. After the money transfer is complete, parents will be 

notified by email (student email account).  

Remark 

- If passwords are forgotten, parents are asked to notify the issue to 

it.support@ektra.ac.th. Please provide your name, surname, and student identification 

number for password resetting.  

- For new students of the new academic year (2021), parents will be notified regarding 

student identification numbers by the administration office during 21st – 23rd April 2021. 

After notification, parents can scan the QR code to study the Google Classroom’s manual. 

 

If there are any further announcements or orders from the Ministry of Public Health or the Ministry of 

Education, changes will be announced in the school’s website www.ektra.ac.th, Facebook fan page: Ektra 

Activities, Google Classroom’s Important Message, and LINE Checker.   
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